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The BizKids Club goes virtual  
  

(June 24, 2020) ORLANDO, FL – The Orange County Library System has announced that its popular 
BizKids Club, which teaches kids skills needed to run a small business, will be offered as an online 
program in July as part of the Virtual Summer Reading Program. 
  
BizKids Club Online is an instructor-led virtual program that familiarizes middle-school students ages 9-
14 to the world of business and entrepreneurship. Students will have the opportunity to share and 
explore what it takes to own a business, hear from guest speakers in the industry, and brainstorm, 
develop and pitch business ideas of their own.  
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Young entrepreneurs ages 9 – 14 can sign up for free with their Orange County Library card. Classes 
meet through Zoom every week in July on Mondays and Wednesdays, from 1:30 p.m. to 3 p.m., and 
Tuesdays and Thursdays from 10:30 a.m. to noon. 
 
For more information and to register for classes, visit ocls.info/bizkids or call 407.835.7323.  
 
This program is funded in part by Orange County, Florida.  

 
 

LEARN. GROW. CONNECT. 
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